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IEA Bionergy Task 39 Newsletter - latest Issue

Since the publication of our last Newsletter, IEA Bioenergy Task 39 has continued its work in promoting the
commercialization of sustainable, low carbon liquid biofuels from biomass. The Task held a business
meeting in Gothenburg, Sweden on 15 May 2017, attended by representatives from most of its member
countries. The Task continues its work on various deliverables, most recently completing a report on
Biofuels in Shipping (still under embargo; beginning of next year it will become publicly available for
download on the Task website (www.task39.org).
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